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VIA OVERNIGHT MAIL 
September 20,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bay0 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 010734-TI 

Focal Communications Corporation 
200 North LaSalle Street 
1 l t h  Floor 
Chicago, Illinois 6060 1 

3 12-895-8400 
3 12-895-8403 fax 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

On September f 8,2001, the Florida Public Service Commission accepted the $100.00 
settlement offer made by Focal Communications Corporation of Florida to settle the 
above-referenced docket. I am enclosing a check for the fi l l  settlement amount. 

If you have any questions, please contact me directly at (3 12)895-8949. I appreciate your 
assistance in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Jane Van Duzer 
Senior Counsel 

cc: David Tatak 


